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Oystein LaBianca

Successful transition of CAP leadership from Killebrew to LaBianca

Enlarged role for CAP secretary (Benjamin Porter) in processing re-affiliation
applications

Obtained financial support from Andrews U to hire Graduate Assistant (Jeff Hudon) for
10 hr/week

Completion and circulation of CAP meeting minutes from ASOR 08 Annual Meeting
Individualized notification to ASOR PIs of CAP decisions and recommendations
Established sub-committee to review “CAP Standards” (E. Stone, C. Meyers, L. Herr)
Initiated design work on “CAP Snapshots” as first step to upgrading CAP web site
Wrote article for ASOR Newsletter outlining vision for “big picture research” in ASOR
Sought input on CAP mission and tours from directors of ACOR and ATAR

Initiated substantial revisions to CAP affiliation forms and procedures

Individualized notification to ASOR Pls informing them of which application to use for
re-submission

Initiated conversation within CAP about forming regional sub-committees to facilitate
CAP review and tours



